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Is the school expansion definitely going ahead?

Yes. Funding has been announced in the 2017/18 State Budget and has been allocated. The project
has been announced by the Minister for Education. The Design and Construct contract is currently
being tendered and the Development Application for both campuses are currently being assessed by
Lane Cove Council.

How many students will the school be able to accommodate?

The project will provide 24 new permanent classrooms increasing the school’s capacity to 670
students, across the two school sites. The aim of the project is to increase permanent teaching
space and minimise the building footprint to meet the enrolment projections of the school to 2031.

When will construction start?
It is anticipated that construction works will commence in late 2018, subject to planning approval
and the new teachings spaces will be ready for teaching early 2020.

What new facilities will be added to the school?

A total of 24 new teaching spaces which will add capacity and replace all existing demountables
currently on site. In addition, the school’s administration and staff spaces will be upgraded to meet
requirements, the new building will include a library, the existing Hall will be expanded and student
amenities will also be improved.
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How can parents and the community get involved in the project?

We encourage members from the community to participate in upcoming information booths to
provide feedback and ideas. The time and location of future information booths will be advertised in
the local newspaper and on the website.

For further comments please go to:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/greenwichpsupgrade
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